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Oregon is well known for its wide variety of outdoor sports and activities. Much of 

those activities take place on land that is currently freely accessible to the public. 

Owners of these properties had made their land accessible because of the liability 

protections that the Oregon legislature had wisely passed. Recently those protections 

have been chipped away.  

 

If those protections aren’t reinforced by this legislation, many activities that we all 

take for granted, sadly might well disappear. 

 

Please act to help keep Oregon’s outdoor activities available to all! 

 

 


